
City of Encinitas
Urban Forest Advisory Committee


February 28, 2024

Dear Mayor and City Council,

During its October 26, 2023 meeting the Encinitas Urban Forest Advisory Committee (UFAC) was presented with a report from Dudek on problems with the invasive South American Palm Weevil.  UFAC has been following this issue for some time, and in reviewing the report and evaluating various options the Committee voted to recommend a course of minimal treatment.  Specifically, trees affected by the weevil should be removed, but attempting to prevent the spread of the weevil throughout Encinitas would be very expensive and yield short-term results at best.
The committee did recommend treatment for some select iconic trees, such as the Moonlight Beach palm and any others identified specifically by the City Council.

Regards, 


Mark Jenne
Chair of the Encinitas Urban Forest Advisory Committee

